Evelyn Pattee

Subject:

FW: fine and license questions

From: Julie Sokach <juliesellsvegas@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2019 8:48 AM
To: Evelyn Pattee <EPattee@red.nv.gov>
Subject: Re: fine and license questions

Hello Evelyn;

Per your instructions, I am sending this email requesting the Nevada Real Estate Commission review my payment plan I have set up and I am requesting a extension of the \$250.00 a month payment to extend 12 months? Please advise if this can happen or be changed. I appreciate your consideration in this matter.

Respectfully

Juliann Sokach